
From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Mr. Tran, 

Bruce Karie 
nan. Frank 
[External_Sender] RE: Request for clarification for NRC License No. 22-27593-01 
Thursday, February 20, 2020 2:36: 17 PM 

Please add it as requested. I believe we have offices that will be needing this for operations, thank 

you. 

Bruce F Karie 
Corporate Director of Radiation Safety 

Acuren Inspection, Inc. 

4566 Abrahamson Rd 

Duluth, MN 55811 

218-336-4668 Office 

262-649-7066 Cell 

(New email bruce.karie@acuren.com) 

From: Tran, Frank <Frank.Tran@nrc.gov> 

Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2020 2:31 PM 

To: Bruce Karie <Bruce.Karie@acuren.com> 

Subject: Request for clarification for NRC License No. 22-27593-01 

Dear Mr. Karie: 

This refers to your letter dated January 20, 2020 and our telephone conversation on 
February 20, 2020. 
Based on our review, the Sentry 110, Sentry 330, QSA Global, Inc. Model 880, and QSA 
Global, Inc. Model 680 exposure devices and QSA Global, Inc. Model 650L changer are 
already authorized in your license, except QSA Global, Inc. Model 880SC changer. 

We reviewed the SSDR (MA-1059-D-377-S) for QSA Global, Inc. Model 880SC changer 
and noticed that this changer is authorized for storage of QSA Global, Inc. sealed sources 
model A424-9 {lr-192) & A424-25W (Se-75). Based on your current license, this changer 
can be added to Items 9.C., 9.D, .9.F., 9.AB., 9.AC., and 9.AD. Please confirm our 
understanding before we could amend the license per your request. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 630-829-9623 or reply to this email. 

Thank you, 

Frank Tran 


